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A Letter from Peter

Well here we are again, another Christmas has come around.
A time when hopefully, and in spite of all the terrible things that have been happening in the world, we can just for a while, try to put aside our worries and cares.
As Christians this is our joyous time of year.  The miracle of Christ coming amongst us as a new born babe, born in the humblest of circumstances, but none less coming to be our Saviour and Redeemer. Incredible!
He lived the life of a humble carpenter, until it was time for him to spread the word of God in the world
A new doctrine or testament based on what was at that time a radical idea that    ” God is love”. No one before or since has had such a profound effect upon mankind. The gospel or good news, has spread throughout the world to the farthest corners of civilization, and is as relevant today as it was 2000 years ago.
Is this not amazing? 
So certainly we should celebrate his birth. After all we consider our own birthdays important and celebrate them.
Let us not forget that amongst all the commercialism, and trappings that Christmas has become, in the middle of it all is a small child. Without him our lives would be very different, and we should thank God for this blessing.

A happy Christmas to you all!
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